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Barry Stowe

From: IFWEnvironmentalreview <IFWEnvironmentalreview@maine.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 2:33 PM

To: Barry Stowe

Subject: RE: Proposed mixed-use building and parking garage

Barry, 

 

We have no concerns with this project as proposed.  Please let me know if you need additional information. 

 

John 

 

John Perry 
Environmental Review Coordinator 

Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife 

284 State Street, 41 SHS 

Augusta, Maine 04333-0041 

Tel  (207) 287-5254; Cell (207) 446-5145  

Fax (207) 287-6395 

www.mefishwildlife.com 

 

 
Correspondence to and from this office is considered a public record and may be subject to a request under the Maine 

Freedom of Access Act. Information that you wish to keep confidential should not be included in email correspondence. 

 

 

From: Barry Stowe [mailto:barrys@opechee.com]  

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 10:59 AM 
To: St.Hilaire, Lisa; IFWEnvironmentalreview 

Subject: RE: Proposed mixed-use building and parking garage 

 

Thank you Lisa.  I appreciate the help 
 
Hi John – I don’t know if it matters much, but attached are the specific letters I put together for your 
departments. 
 
In the future, I’ll send a single email and copy you all. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Barry Stowe 
 
Opechee Construction Corporation 
11 Corporate Dr | Belmont | NH 03220 
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P (603) 527-9090 | F (603) 527-9191 
 
barrys@opechee.com | www.opechee.com 
 

From: St.Hilaire, Lisa [mailto:Lisa.St.Hilaire@maine.gov]  
Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 10:54 AM 

To: IFWEnvironmentalreview 

Cc: Barry Stowe 
Subject: FW: Proposed mixed-use building and parking garage 

 

Hi John,  FYI, review in Portland. 

 

Barry,  John Perry is the environmental coordinator at MDIFW. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Lisa St. Hilaire 

 

Information Manager | Maine Natural Areas Program 

Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry 

93 State House Station | Augusta, ME 04333 

PHONE 207-287-8044 | FAX 207-287-8040 

 

From: Barry Stowe [mailto:barrys@opechee.com]  

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 10:50 AM 
To: NAP, Maine 

Subject: Proposed mixed-use building and parking garage 

 

Hello, 
 
I tried using the online data check and didn’t have success.  Our IT personnel looked at the website with 
several different web browsers and with several different computers and determined the map “plugin” was not 
working.  Attached you will find my request for a data check for the above referenced project.  I will send a 
hard copy in the mail as well. 
 
 
Landowner: 
101 York Street, LLC 
c/o Vin Veroneau, President of J.B. Brown & Sons 
PO Box 207,  50 Danforth Street 
Portland, ME 04112 
 
 
 
Authorized Agent for the Landowner: 
 
Barry Stowe 
 
Opechee Construction Corporation 
11 Corporate Dr | Belmont | NH 03220 
P (603) 527-9090 | F (603) 527-9191 
 
barrys@opechee.com | www.opechee.com 

 


